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 Student of the Month 

Upco  Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

 

 

 

November  
11/22 – 11/23/12    NO SCHOOL (Thanksgiving )   
11/29/12                A.C.E. Dancers 6:30 pm @ DelSesto Middle School  
December 
12/8/12                   Breakfast with Santa 
12/14/12              Alex & Ani Fundraiser  2:30-6:30 pm in the cafeteria 
12/19/12                 Winter Choral Concert @ 6:30 p.m. 
12/24/12 – 1/1/13   NO SCHOOL (Holiday Break)          
 
 
 

Parent–Teacher Organization 

   The next P.T.O. meeting will take place on 

November 28, 2012.  During this meeting we will 

have our Student of the Month Presentations! 

Look for more PTO News on the back! 

Student of the Month 
 
October – Student of the Month 
 101 Leslie Laines 
102 Thiago Zabala 
103 Xiomara Castro 
104 Jonathan Velasquez 
105 Cristofer De La Cruz 
106 Jayden Mieses 
107 Ramando Gillespie 

Zicory Louis 
108 Jacoby Liranzo 
109 Diego Padilla 
110 Jeremy Esquivel-Vargas 
112 Michael Saban 
113 Jervanni Lopez 
114 Christian Ceped 
201 Angel Tinoco 
202 Elijah Jones Tillman 
203 Michael Santiago 
204 Paul Wilson 
205 Sekou Madave 
207 Jason Ayer 
208 Tison Her 
209 Leynadth Sosa 
210 Deovantae Omari 
211 Suherdy De Los Santos 
212 Adelis Liranzo mata 
213 Makayla Raposo 

Mrs. Gormley-Jackson – First Grade 

How long have you been teaching? 16 years. 

Why did you decide to become a teacher? Because I love helping 
kids learn. 
 
Where did you go to school to become a teacher? Assumption 
College 
 
Have you only taught in the Providence school system? Mostly – 
15 years 
 
What is your favorite subject?  Reading 
 
What is the best thing that you like about your profession?  The 
students 
 
What would you tell a student who is thinking about becoming a 
teacher in the future?  Do your best in school! 
 
What town do you live in?  Harmony 
Are you married? Yes 
Do you have any children? 3 
Do you have any pets? A dog named Milo 
What type of music do you listen to? Lots of different types. 
What do you watch on T.V.?  Favorite show(s)? Police              
                                          detective shows 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interview with a Teacher  by Samia & Laila  

 

 

 

 214 Esther Clerjuste 
215 Julio Tinoco 
216 Kyle Simms 
217 Sam Kristiensen 
218  Haiman Mohammed 
219 Laila Harrington 

PE-1 Liam Kilcline 

PE-2 Nate Smith  

PE-3 Vanthyda Sao 

PE-4 Kyle Chay 
 
Art  Meenen Szanley 

Music Julia Molina 

Library Fatia Nabede 

 

*September Student of 

the Month is listed and 

pictured on the school’s 

web page! 
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Second Grade News 
Mr. Tramonti / Mrs. Tavares 
 

What concepts are you working on in your 
class? What are the students learning in 
Math, Reading, etc . . .? 
Math – addition of 2 digit numbers 
Reading – Community (theme), short/long 
vowels, ed/ing endings 
Science- Air & Weather 
Social Studies- Our world & Community 
 
Are the students working on any projects 
at the moment? When are they due? 
Writing – Students are writing about an 
adventure/trip they went on. Students will 
go through the writing process to publish 
and “share out” 
 
Are you planning any field trips this year? 
If so, where are you planning to take the 
students and how does this relate to what 
they are learning in your classroom this 
year? 
October 25

th
 -  Chepachet Farm in 

Glocester. Students are learning about 
urban, suburban, and rural communities 
in reading and social studies. The trip to 
the farm will give them an experience of a 
rural community. 
 
Is there anything else that you would like 

to tell the parents of your students? 
We have a fantastic class who are 
eager to learn and do their best! 
 

 
RECYCLING CHALLENGE:  
 Mr. Rice is coordinating a school-wide 
recycling campaign that runs from 
September through the end of 
November. We all need to make a 
better effort to recycle whenever 
possible. Watch for flyers and posters 
displayed around the school.  More 
information to come! 

 

 

GREAT NEWS:  Carnevale on the 
RHODE SHOW! Our students were on 
Friday’s show that aired on October 
26, 2012 at 9am. Check it out at: 
http://www.wpri.com/dpp/rhode_sh
ow/kids-say-the-silliest-things-
carnevale-
elementary#.UIsWm7Nof9Y.facebook   
If you aren’t on Facebook, you can 
look it up online at WPRI.com. Thanks 
to Mrs. Mattera for coordinating the 
visit and for Mrs. Ward, Mrs. Hall, and 
Ms. Silvia for sharing their wonderful 
students and their vivid imaginations! 
This is just ADORABLE! 
 

PTO News 
Winning class and top sellers  for 
fundraising are Room 215 – top 
selling class; First Place seller – Naiviv 
Ortiz; Second Place sellers (a tie!) – 
Karla Sin and Brianna Higham; Third 
Place seller – Genesis Mendez. 
Congratulations to all classes, 
students and staff for making this a 
successful fundraiser! We will 
continue to purchase CD and DVD 
players for classrooms and 
supplement field trips for all students. 
PTO MEETING: November’s meeting scheduled for 
Nov. 14

th
 is being rescheduled to the 28

th
. 

 
Physical Education/ Health News 
Congratulations to Ms. Kristen 
Mariniello!  “Give Ms. Mariniello a 
high five!” Kristen recently earned 
funding at DonorsChoose.org for a 
classroom project called “Technology 
and Health”. You can find out more 
about this project at 
http://donorschoose.org/project/830
532 . Way to go, Kristen! 

 
Music News 
Our annual Winter Concert will take 
place on December 19, 2012 in the 
school’s gymnasium at 6:30 in the 
evening.  The concert is free and all 
are welcome to attend. A brief 
reception will follow the concert. 

 

 
 
 

Art News 
I would like to take this opportunity 
to share with you some current 
themes that your children are 
discussing in art.  I am so proud of 
how quickly the students are 
learning new vocabulary and 
demonstrating their artistic skills. 
We are currently learning about 
organic (free-form) shapes. I have 
selected a few student pieces of art 
to share with you and your families. 
There is one student of the month 
who will have their art work in the 
newsletter and celebrate this 
accomplishment with Mrs. Boisclair 
during breakfast here at the 
school’s library.  The artist of the 
month is Hennessey Diaz from 
room 218.  Please take a moment 
to look at each student‘s artwork 
and remind your children that they 
can be selected to share their art 
pieces in future newsletters! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Y.M.C.A News 
YMCA SURVEY WINNERS:  Thank 
you to all teachers who have 
returned Parent Surveys to the 
YMCA. Congratulations goes to 
Room 112 for the speediest return 
of 100% of their classroom’s Parent 
Surveys!  Teachers should contact 
Deniece from the Y for how to 
proceed with ordering your 
classroom supplies!  For other 
classrooms, thank you for all of 
your support.  The Y is still 
accepting Parent Surveys. Parent 
Surveys will also be available during 
the next PTO meeting and for 
parent-teacher conferences. 
 
© 2012 Providence Public Schools. All Rights 
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